
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 4:14:42 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:43 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Justin Howard

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a customer of Enbridge gas who is currently on Ontario disability support program and struggling to make ends
meet I submit to this council that I would consider a rate increase of my monthly natural gas bill from Enbridge to
be beyond my financial capabilities. It would force me to shut off my household gas supply and subsequently close
my account with this corporation.
Regrettably I am already paying them $68 per month as a single man living alone and using their services to only
heat my households water and nothing more. I pay Enbridge more to heat my water than I do to the city if Orillia to
deliver fresh municipal water to my house ($55 vs $68). They are making substantial profits at the expense of
Ontario's middle and low-income families. Enbridge Inc revenue for the twelve months ending September 30,
2022 was $41.047 Billion. They do not require a penny more. As a disabled person in Ontario I deserve financial
security and the ability to live within my means in these times of economic hardship.

Thank you all for your time and consideration in this matter, take care.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




